
Through the Years with KIB 

Keep Irving Beautiful Newsletter 

As Keep Irving Beautiful gears up to 

welcome back volunteers and engage 

them in community improvement pro-

jects again, we also find ourselves look-

ing back and reminiscing about the past 

decade. What a lot of fun we have had, 

and what a positive impact our volun-

teers have made. Through cleanups, 

paint projects, tree plantings, mascot 

skits, green events, and the no-sew 

blanket project, these dedicated and 

energetic folks have shown the true 

spirit of the Irving community and have 

helped KIB to achieve so much.   

 

Please take a moment to enjoy some of 

our favorite pictures from the past few 

years, and maybe you’ll see yourself or 

someone you know!  We look forward 

to seeing all of you again very soon as 

you help us in our efforts to keep Irving 

beautiful.  Staff is busy planning for fu-

ture events, so be sure to check back at 

www.keepirvingbeautiful.org (or use 

the QR code in the bottom right corner) 

and click the calendar link to see volun-

teer opportunities as they become 

available. 

 

Cleanups in fields of wildflowers 

 

One of the current KIB staff’s very first projects was 

painting at City Hall with  Universal Peace Federation 

volunteers, and our longtime friend Jon Halsey.  
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KIB Mascots visited Emma’s House 

 

The No-Sew Blanket Project 

KIB volunteers kayaked the Elm Fork of the 

Trinity River while collecting litter 

Learning about recycling is fun 

with the KIB wheel 

Paint Projects at Irving parks 

Trash Bash volunteers of all ages 

found all sorts of items. 

 

 

UPS Volunteers planted trees with KIB 

is home  


